
 #23-063 ����

� � ������	
����
�����

��	�� � �
Approved for posting on SPEEA Bulletin Boards

����	
����
��������	�

����	�


Wichita Engineering Unit (WEU)/Wichita Technical and Professional Unit (WTP

SPEEA-Spirit 
raises

In paychecks starting Aug. 3
(retroactive to July 14)

SPEEA contracts state:

Spirit “shall be free to grant more favorable 
terms and conditions … at its discretion.”

Article 2.1(b)


